
The Society for the Protection of New Hampshire Forests cordially invites you to: 

 

The Powder Major  Forest & Farm Conservation Info Session 

 

    Saturday, October 31, 9-noon 
 

    9 – 10:30 Info session/discussion 

    10:30 – 12 Hike the land 

 

Moharimet Elementary School, Rte. 155, Madbury 

 

 Please join us for an informational session on the initiative to conserve 227 acres of  

land surrounding the historic “Powder Major” Demeritt homestead owned by the Goss Family  

in Madbury, Lee and Durham. We’re bringing together representatives of selectboard and council  

members, conservation commission members, organizations and user groups, and other interested  

parties to inform and collaborate in this exciting conservation project.  
 

Refreshments will be provided. 

 

Please RSVP to Martha Twombly, mtwombly@forestsociety.org, or 603-224-9945 x 319. 

mailto:mtwombly@forestsociety.org

